
On Saturday, October 14th AMCS is offering the PSAT to all AMCS Grade 11  students.

What is the PSAT?

The PSAT is a practice SAT offered by the College Board. 

It is advantageous for all students to take  a practice test before taking the SAT or ACT.

 This year the test is being offered digitally.

If a student scores exceptionally well on the test (top 1%), then they have the opportunity 

to be named as a National Merit Scholar.  (10 to 15 seniors in the ASD are NMS Finalists 

each year.). There are fantastic opportunities for National Merit Scholarship Finalists.

To register: use this QR Code:

Or this link:  AMCS PSAT Registration

Check in will begin at 7:30 am. 
The test will begin at 8:30 am
Cost is $20
Students have to be registered by September 7th.
If you need to wait to pay until a later date, please reach out to 
sherwood_beth@asdk12.org
There are no refunds for cancellations because we have to order and pay for the tests.
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